
 

 

NORTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES 
 STATE CAPITOL 
 Bismarck, North Dakota  

September 20, 2012    
 PI-12-15 

 
TO:  Directors, County Social Service Boards 

County Social Service Eligibility Workers 
 
 

FROM: Dean Sturn, Administrator, Foster Care Program 
 
SUBJECT: FOSTER CARE TRANSPORTATION REIMBURSEMENT 

  BUDGET WORKSHEET 

  Manual Service Chapter 623-05-30-25 
 
 
The North Dakota Department of Human Services has issued an updated Foster Care 
Transportation Budge Worksheet, which reflects updates in the household income 
limits. 
 
These updated income limits are effective 10/01/2012 and should be used in 
determining whether or not a family is eligible for transportation reimbursement for any 
requests made for reimbursement after 10/01/2012. 
 
You may call Paulette Westrum at 1-800-429-8829 if you have any questions or need 
technical assistance.  Thank you. 
 


